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Tuesday 10th December 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 10 Parents’ Consultation - Wednesday 18th December 2019 
3.45pm to 7.00pm - Stamford Raffles Campus, Downage, NW4 1AB 

 
On Wednesday 18th December we are holding the Year 10 Parents’ Consultation at the Stamford Raffles 
Campus. At this event you will receive your son or daughter’s report and will then have the opportunity to 
discuss learning, progress and commitment to learning with subject teachers. 
 
Please visit https://stmarysstjohnsce.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/ to book your appointments. This can also 
be accessed via our school website, from the useful links tab at the top right of the home page. Instructions 
about how to login are attached to this correspondence. If you require any assistance with logging in and 
booking your appointments please do not hesitate to contact the School Office. 
 
Appointments with pastoral staff are not available on this subject-focused evening; however you can always 
contact the PAM or myself via a note in the planner, e-mail or the School Office. Students should accompany 
their parents to the consultations in SMSJ uniform.  
 
Appointments can be made online from Wednesday 11th December at 6:00pm, and the booking window will 
close on Tuesday 17th December at 10:00am. You will only need to attend the part of the afternoon/evening 
for which you have booked appointments, but may wish to arrive early to read through the report in 
preparation. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to many positive discussions about learning and 
progress. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms Ahenkan 
Head of Year 10 

https://stmarysstjohnsce.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

